
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
April 23, 2004 

 
 

To the Honorable Common Council 
Of the City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 – City Hall 

 
Re: Communication from Scott A. Reichard 

 C.I. File No. 03-L-68 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
We return the enclosed document which has been filed with the City Clerk and ask that it be 

introduced and referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation with the following 
recommendation. 
 

Claimant, Scott A. Reichard, 1041 West Montclaire Avenue, Glendale, WI 53217, alleges that 
on August 21, 2002 he sustained injuries when he tripped and fell on a section of a window 

frame which he alleges had been left in the roadway located near 8569-8570 West Lancaster 
Avenue on August 17, 2002 by Milwaukee Fire Department personnel after extinguishing a 
vehicle fire. He claims damages in the amount of $16, 849.38.  

 
Because we cannot determine at this stage the degree to which Mr. Reichard’s own negligence 

contributed to his injury, we recommend that the claim be denied.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 

 
MICHAEL G. TOBIN 

Assistant City Attorney 
 
MGT:beg 

Enclosure 
1032-2003-1529:73874 


